
VILLAGE OF SARANAC
NOTICE OF STREET WORK

JULY 20 thru 22
(weather permitting)

This notice is to inform Village residents of a Chip &
Seal  process  to  be  used  on  Village  streets.  Streets
scheduled for 2022 are as follows:

MILL STREET
(from Fuller St to East Village Limits)

 and
CENTER STREET

 (from Mill St to Main St)

The Chip & Seal process applies an asphalt sealer and
granular  material  to  the  street  which  seals  the  old
surface  and minor  cracks,  and  adds  a  thin  layer  of
material to the street’s surface. During this process,
there will  be periods of time when the streets  will
have loose material on their surface. Those utilizing
the streets, especially on motorcycles or bicycles, will
want to use caution. There will also be periods of time
when  the  material  will  create  more  than  normal
amounts of dust.

We  realize  that  this  process  may  cause  short  term
inconveniences.  However,  this  will  allow  us  to
preserve our current streets and better manage our
road infrastructure. 

Tim Simmons, Director of Public Works


